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Honorable Robert D. Ray 
Governor of Iowa 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319 

Dear Governor Ray: 

This supplements our previous letters to you concerning the 
proposed Duane Arnold Energy Center. A copy of Amendment 
No. 4, dated August 15, 1969, to the application submitted 
by the Iowa Electric Light & Power Company is enclosed for 
your use.  

This amendment consists of responses to certain questions in 
our letter of May 27, 1969, to the applicant, as well as 
revised information on the Architect-Engineer and Constructor 
for the facility.  

Sincerely, 

(Signed) H. L. Price 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 

Enclosure: 
Amendment No. 4, dtd 8-15-69 

for Duane Arnold 

cc: James F. Speers, M. D., Commissioner of Public Health, w/o encl, 
Dale B. Parkins, Commissioner, Bureau of Labor, W/o end.
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